From: Isaac.BORTOLUSSI@HydroOne.com [mailto:lsaac.BORTOLUSSI@HydroOne.com]
Sent: July 22, 2021 11:27 AM

To: Ispencer@westgrey.com

Subject: West Grey - 496 Garafraxa Street South - B20.2021/B21.2021

Hello,
We are in receipt of Application B20.2021 and B21.2021 dated July 13, 2021. We have reviewed the documents

concerning the noted Plan and have no comments or concerns at this time. Our preliminary review considers issues
affecting Hydro One’s 'High Voltage Facilities and Corridor Lands' only.

For proposals affecting 'Low Voltage Distribution Facilities’ please consult your local area Distribution Supplier.

If Hydro One is your local area Distribution Supplier, please contact Customer Service at 1-888-664-9376 or e-mail
CustomerCommunications@HydroOne.com to be connected to your Local Operations Centre.

Best Wishes,

Isaac Bortolussi
Real Estate Manangement Student | Land Use Planning

on behalf of

Dennis De Rango
Specialized Services Team Lead | Real Estate





